Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:16 AM

To: Haak, Daniel

Cc: VanPrice, Kathie - DOT (Kathie.VanPrice@dot.wi.gov); TeBeest, Sharlene - DOT

Subject: Underground Storage Tank Abandonment Report - WisDOT ID #6190-1572 at 105 E Main St

Property - WI DOT

Hello Dan,

| have reviewed the two reports titled Underground Storage Tank Abandonment Report dated December 1, 2017 and
February 14, 2018 regarding WisDOT ID # 6190-15-72 in Winneconne. The Department concurs that these reports are to
be filed under the existing LUST site 105 E Main St Property — WI DOT (BRRTS # 03-71-562271) as these tanks were
pulled from the existing contaminant plume. No additional investigation or remediation is required of the WisDOT at this
time in relation to these reports.

If you have any comments/questions please let me know.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Colin Schmenk

Hydrogeologist - Northeast Region Remediation & Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54313

Phone: (920)-662-5149

Colin.Schmenk@wisconsin.gov

dnr.wi.gov
B =iy EY

a-n



